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Gratitude and Appreciation

Dear Partners (Private Schools and Kindergartens),

It is with great satisfaction that I deliver this message to all the Private Schools
& Kindergartens especially during this challenging COVID-19 period.

First and foremost, I thank school principals, school administration and academic
staff who painstakingly facilitated the troubleshooting for the roll-out of online
education programs with due diligence and quick action.

I also want to thank the students who stepped out of their comfort zones and took up
the challenge of the “new normal” of studying.

Thank you as well to every parent who was able to navigate parenting during distance
learning in this difficult time and worked hard with their child to support, reinforce
and follow up their improvement and guarantee their readiness for the coming year.

Mostly, thank you to my wonderful PSA team (school specialists, education experts
and admin staff), who were the support to all stakeholders, communicating,
facilitating and monitoring the process during these challenging times.

Indeed, as one team we were able to overcome any obstacle in dealing with
interrupted education during this difficult time and I urge you, our esteemed partners
(schools and kindergartens) to continue the positive energy in moving forward.

Current online education maximizes the use of advanced technology as a fusion
teaching-learning strategy in education systems. It should become an integral part of
every curriculum across subjects for the welfare of students in the event of
unforeseen circumstances.

Finally, I would like to stress again the importance of developing E-Learning further
and keeping up the great work integrating technology within your plans. This fusion
of online education with face-to-face lessons must be a key and integral approach in
your curricula. This experience was the best proof of the importance of activating all
kinds of learning and supporting it with other distinct practices that are essential to
students’ education, especially in the rapidly changing world we are witnessing today.

Education should not be interrupted at all. NO disease, NO virus, NOT any under
circumstances should hinder us from fulfilling and continuing our mission as
educators.

Keep safe and keep on moving forward with confidence my fellow, educators.
Yours sincerely,
Rawda Safwan H H Al Zaidan
Director of Private Schools Affairs
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